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Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Luncheon/Meeting Minutes - 28Feb2016

Membership Report - A great Holiday Luncheon was had by all.  PCRC picked up the tab for 
all members who have paid to date that attended.  

Treasurers Report - Paul Michels reported we are Financially in good standing.

Items discussed - 

- By-Law change Motion:
A motion was made at the September meeting to change our By-Laws and only have three offi-
cers/board members: Director, Secretary, and Treasurer.  It was voted on today and passed.  
Because of the change to the Bylaws we will not be electing a Membership Chairman in 2016 
only a Director and a Secretary and next year we will only elect a Treasurer.  The Bylaws will be 
updated and responsibilities of the former Asst Director and the Membership Chairman positions 
will be moved to the Director, Secretary or Treasurer.. 

- Nominations are open for Director and Secretary for two year terms.  Terms will begin after 
the March 20th Election Meeting.  Doug Bruns has been nominated for Director.  Chuck 
Barsness was nominated for Secretary. 

- PCRC Rally dates for the this year will be July 6th thru the 10th.  Two possible base loca-
tions.   1. We have discussed holding the Rally at Tomah WI.  Brian Franson has offered to set 
up a poker run if we have the Rally based at Tomah.    2. John Jones offered he would have a 
couple of acres of land at his new location on 169 just north of Le Sueur to host the 2016 Ral-
ly.  He said he could have a few spots for camping with plug ins.  There was a fair amount of 
discussion about both options.  A decision on where to hold the 2016 PCRC Rally will be 
made at the March 20th Meeting. 

- More riding/activities other than just the Annual Rally.  We have talked about having a 
Spring Ride and a Fall Ride. Doug Bruns will do some follow-up on organizing a Spring Flood 
Run ride for April 16th.  Lorn Hermmann will follow up with Dennis Bennett about a weekend 
ride to Huron for a meeting in May.  Rick Fries will look into a weekend ride to the Pequot 
Lakes area for a meeting in late August.  Let us know if you have any suggestions or ideas.  It 
was noted there is a Super X Deadwood displayed at Shay’s Bar Ramada Inn in Marshall MN.



- Next Meeting - The March Election meeting will be held at Boonies Bar in Millersburg 
507-340-3095 on Sunday March 20th.  Normally the meeting would be held on March 28th but 
that is Easter Sunday this year so we’ve moved the meeting one week earlier. 
  
Chuck Barsness  
Director PCRC 
612-865-1758


